
HASBROUCK HEIGHTS, EUCLID SCHOOL
HEALTH SERVICES

September 21, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians

Please be aware that there is one case of reported Coxsackie Virus in Euclid School.  One
student has reported Coxsackie Virus, and several students have had symptoms related to the
virus. The reported case started with a rash or blister-like papules on the skin.  The rash usually
occurs on the face, mouth, hands or feet. Often children will develop fever, headache and
flu-like symptoms within 5 days of catching the virus & prior to developing the rash.

At this time we want to make you aware of the presence of the virus and ask you to keep your
child home if he/she reports the symptoms as stated above.  Please continue to encourage
good handwashing as well as sharing an awareness of how contagious this virus can be.
Please refer to the CDC page for Coxsackie Virus:
https://www.cdc.gov/hand-foot-mouth/index.html.

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to your physician. Thank you for your
cooperation!

Sincerely,

Michelle Bravo, BSN, RN, CPEN
School Nurse
Euclid School
bravomic@hhschools.org
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